G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 049

DATE- 01 OCTOBER 2024

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that both the School and City Office will remain closed
tomorrow, 2nd October 2024 (Wednesday), in observance of Gandhi Jayanti.

Regular operations will resume from Thursday, 3rd October 2024.
Thank you for your understanding.
Regards,

Team GD Goenka, Arrah

EREIEEICETIN

= ForaT STTaT g 16 &, 2 sTaFeaY 2024 (FEET), et STt o Suaed |
feremer s 5 e /1 @

o wEwATT 3 sragaY 2024, TEATT & IH: T 2191

AT FZART & T g

NI

9 ST =Y =T,



